
 

 

 

 

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS UPDATE 

 

Tatts Group (“Tatts”) advises that Mr Bob Bentley has requested a temporary 
leave of absence from all meetings and deliberations of the Directors of Tatts 
Group Limited during the recently announced Commission of Inquiry into 
Queensland Racing. 

The Board has consented to Mr Bentley’s request and his leave of absence will 
take effect immediately.  A copy of Mr Bentley’s request is attached to this 
announcement. 

 

 

 

Contact: 

 

Robbie Cooke – CEO & Managing Director – (07) 3435 4478 

Harry Boon – Chairman – (07) 3435 4478 

 

 

 14 May 2013 
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